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TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date: October 8, 2024

RE: _OVerdale Elementary School Little Library DC

Overdale Elementary's first-grade students, teachers, and Family Resource Coordinator are
requesting a "Little Mustang Library" book box on Overdale school grounds. This initiative is a
part of their Project Based Learning about neighborhoods and community resources.
Students/staff will partner with the Maryville/Overdale Family Resource Coordinator and Mr.
Frank Fugate for this project. The first-grade students and teachers will create building plans and
ideas, Mr. Fugate will provide installation, and the FRC will assist in promoting the Little
Mustang Library by.sending out information about the library and providing books as needed.
The projected location of the pantry would be near the school's front parking lot, by the school
sign and the sidewalk. Upkeep of the Little Mustang Library's future maintenance would be
provided by the FRC and community partners. Approval of this library would not only be an
exciting opportunity for Overdale's first grade PBL, but it would also help foster their sense of
responsibility and community, as well as promote literacy and family connection by providing
free books to the local community so that children may engage in reading with their parents or
guardians with no financial burden.

I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:;

e OFS Little Library Request

OUR MISSION 1S TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE .TWWQ _

BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION
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@ Overdale Elementary School

Date: September 27, 2024

To: Megan Hatter, FRYSC District Superﬁsor

From: Stephanie Volpert, MES/OES Family Resource Coordinator
Re: OES Littl_e_) Library

Overdale Elementary’s first-grade students, teachers, and Family Resource Coordinator are
requesting a “Little Mustang Library” book box on Overdale school grounds. This initiative is a
part of their Project Based Learning about neighborhoods and community resources.
Students/staff will partner with the Maryville/Overdale Family Resource Coordinator and Mr.
Frank Fugate for this project. The first-grade students and teachers will create building plans
and ideas, Mr. Fugate will provide installation, and the FRC will assist in promoting the Little
Mustang Library by sending out information about the library and providing books as needed.
The projected location of the pantry would be near the school’s front parking lot, by the school
sign and the sidewalk. Upkeep of the Little Mustang Library’s future maintenance would be
provided by the FRC and community partners. Approval of this library would not only be an
exciting opportunity for Overdale’s first grade PBL, but it would also help foster their sense of
responsibility and community, as well as promote literacy and family connection by providing
free books to the local community so that children may engage in reading with their parents or
guardians with no financial burden.

Respecﬂullyw

Stephanie Volpert, Family Resource Coordinator

Tonya Holt,\Pyincipal, Overdale Elementary




